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Yunika Corporation 

 

Yunika Corporation offers a donation to disaster victims of 

the Tohoku-Chihou-Taiheiyo-Oki Earthquake 

 

 

 All employees of the Yunika Group extend their sincere condolences to the victims of the major 

earthquake that struck off the Pacific coast of the Tohoku region of Japan.  

 

 Yunika Corporation (headquarters: Tokyo; president: Motohiko Isozaki) has made a donation of 

20 million yen through the Japan Red Cross Society to assist victims of the Tohoku earthquake 

and provide funds for the restoration of affected areas. The company has also set up donation 

boxes at its business sites to solicit donations from customers.   

 

 In addition, to cooperate with efforts to ensure that power is available in disaster areas, Yunika 

Corporation is continuing to implement measures to conserve energy at all Yunika Group 

companies, including partially switching off signboards and interior lighting as well as turning off 

heating at business sites. 

 

 Everyone at the Yunika Group sends their heartfelt prayers for the quick recovery of the areas 

affected by the earthquake.  

 


